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                                                                                                                                                   Thursday 6 April 2017

Dear Parents

This letter has been sent home to inform you about your child’s learning for next week. 

In Literacy, students will continue to focus on the FLOs for writing that include using paragraphs, verb tense and fronted adverbials. 

In Numeracy, students will be focusing on finding non-unit fractions of a set of objects as well as multiplication and division facts for the 3, 4, and 8 times tables. 

In Science, students will complete an investigation about the properties of different materials.

For Spellings, students receive their spelling lists on Thursday and will be tested on the list the following Thursday. Students will have 9 words to learn during the course of the week.

Home Learning has been sent home this week, this should be completed and returned by Sunday 9 April. Students should visit the online learning platforms to support their learning and revise their times tables on a daily basis to increase fluency. Students are also encouraged to visit the Abacus website (activelearnprimary.co.uk) to complete Numeracy home learning.

Please do not hesitate to contact us if you require any additional information or assistance.

Have a lovely weekend!

Yours faithfully

Year 3 Team
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